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Dear Parents and Carers,  
  
As we approach ‘Concert Season’ and all the wonderful opportunities you will have to 

watch your child perform, I’d like to just take this opportunity to remind you of the 

guidance we have regarding the taking of photos and videos.  
  
Parents are carers are allowed to take photos or video of only their own child for 

personal, family memories. We must please ask that you do not share photos or videos 

of anyone other than your own child – so please zoom in on your own little performer!  
 

As you will be aware, this is for Child Protection purposes, as we have a number of 

children who cannot be published online or on social media for various reasons.  
  
Thank you, in advance, for your understanding and consideration of our whole School 

community. 

 

Kind regards 

 
Mrs Thomason 

Headteacher 
 

 


